
Spring is coming! Close your eyes and you can smell the daffodils and tulips getting ready to pop out of the ground. 
You can see the reds and yellows and pinks that will soon decorate our porches and yards. Planting Possibilities has 
several ways for you to not only support our efforts to build a greenhouse, but to bring those wonderful colors and 

smells right to your porches and yards! 
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Fresh Possibilities Blooming This Spring 

Follow us as we grow! Find us on Facebook and Twitter, join our email list,  

and visit our website www.plantingpossibilities.org. 

Once again, we are offering this online opportunity for 
you to prepare your yard for spring while supporting  
Planting Possibilities. These bulbs will be shipped  
directly to you, no matter where you live. Visit 
www.plantingpossibilities.org and look for the “Flower 
Power” Spring Bulb sale. The sale runs now through  
April 26, and our goal this year is to raise $2000. Tell your 

friends and family about this easy way to help us grow! 

Spring Bulb Sale: Online 

Our annual Spring Flower Sale will take place on  
Saturday, May 4 at Sarkey’s Florist in Highland, IN. We 
will have the same beautiful geraniums as last year, with 
the opportunity to pre-order online or by phone .  
Free delivery anywhere in Lake County for pre-sale  
purchases over $100 made online or by phone.  
 
Additionally, we will have heirloom tomato plants! We will 
offer “Salsa Kits”—a crate containing a variety of tomato 
plants, a pepper plant, and a packet of seasoning to 
make your own salsa to showcase at our Salsa Tasting 

Contest this fall! 
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We are still looking for that perfect place to call home for our future greenhouse, and 
we continue to reach out to those who share our vision. If you would like to be a part of 
building a greenhouse that will employ and job-train adults with intellectual and  
developmental disabilities, we welcome you to join us! Call or email Mark and Mary 

Anne Neiner at 219.838.7073 or info@plantingpossibilities.org. 

Rockopelli Music Fest 
A summer music festival for 
all ages to promote  
community involvement. 
Produced by the Ratajack 
family to benefit Planting 
Possibilities.  
 
Annual Fall Mum Sale 
Purchase beautiful and 
large mums at Sarkey’s 
Florist in Highland, IN. 
 
Golf for Autism 
Saturday, September 14 at 
Scherwood Golf. This fun 
outing benefits Planting 
Possibilities. For details, 
visit www.golf4autism.org. 
 
Salsa Tasting Contest 
Show off your salsas made 
from our Salsa Garden Kits 
sold at our Spring Flower 

Sale!  

Coming Soon! 
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Name:__________________________________________________ 

Address:_________________________________________________ 

City:______________________ State:________ Zip: _____________ 

Work Phone:______________ Home Phone: ___________________ 

Cell Phone: ______________ Email: ___________________________ 

Credit Card No. ____________________ Exp. Date _______ Security Code ______ 

Circle one of the following:     MasterCard       Visa       Discover 

Signature:________________________________________ Date: ______________ 

Planting Possibilities 

Gardeners Circle Levels 

$25 

$50 

$75 

$100 

$250 

$500 

$750 

$1,000 

other -$______ 

Please make your checks payable to: 

Planting Possibilities 

Planting Possibilities is a 501(c)3 nonprofit eligible 

for company matching programs. Your contribution 

is tax-deductible in accordance with applicable law. 

P.O. Box 1805                  Highland, IN 46322 
Donate online: www.plantingpossibilities.org 

Annual Spring Flower Sale 

Saturday, May 4, 2013 
Sarkey’s Florist, 8944 Erie St. Highland, IN  

 Geraniums and Impatiens in several sizes and colors 

 Tomato and pepper plants 

 Salsa Garden Kits 

 Free delivery for pre-orders over $100 

P.O. Box 1805 
Highland, IN 46322 
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